
  24th March 2022 

  A history detective club is available to book on 
ParentPay for KS2 children. This fun 6 week after 
school club is £15.20 in total. Log in to ParentPay for 
further details.  

An Archaeologist from Heritage 
Lincolnshire and Miss Coogan will 
be running the club on a Thursday 
after school. 

Diary Dates 

     25.03.22 Last day for Mother’s Day Pop-               

     Up shop.  

     30.03.22 PTFA Easter Egg Hunt  

     30.03.22 Hands on Science Day Y1-Y5 

     31.03.22 Last day of term 

 Our Basketball team representing Heckington at a tournament on Friday.  

Chestnut  Class 
manipulated and 
bended wire to 

form the shape of 
these fish. 

Amazing results! 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
Thank you for your understanding and patience when we had to rearrange parent 
consultation evenings at short notice.  We are pleased that we have now been able 
to hold these via Zoom; we are hoping to be able to return to in person evenings 
next time.    If you were not able to attend the parent consultation evenings and 
would like to speak to your child’s class teacher, please contact the office. 
We have received an update regarding your kind donations to those in need in the 
Ukraine and we are pleased to be able to tell you that the items will be 
transported by lorry to the Ukraine next week. 
Year 5 will be leading our Easter service next week at St. Andrew’s church.  
However, because of the rising rates of covid cases, we have taken the difficult 
decision not to invite parents and carers to this event.   We are hoping that we 
will be able to start inviting you all back to school events in the near future.  
Yours sincerely 
Mrs J Bentley 
Head Teacher  



  

Anastasia entered a story writing competition, as part of 
the Sleaford River light Festival and came first in her age 
category! Well Done Anastasia!  
We really enjoyed listening to Anastasia reading this story 
in class. The children likened her writing style to that of 
some of their favourite contemporary authors.  






